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Year 5 - Newsletter - Term Three 
 
Welcome back after the Christmas Break. We hope you all had a lovely time. 
 

English & Maths 

During term three in English, we will be looking at the poem “The Highwayman” by Alfred 

Noyes. In Maths, our big question will be “Can I use my understanding of Fractions, decimals 

and percentages to calculate in a variety of ways.” The children will be extending their 

knowledge of fractions including adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing. If you could 

help the children improve their timetables skills that would be fantastic. 

History & Science 

This term we will be studying the Anglo Saxons in History.  Animals including humans in 

Science, this will include puberty and sex education (you will receive a letter regarding this that needs the reply 

slip returned by Thursday 11th January 2018).    
 

Art/DT - will link with our history topic. 
 

PE & Swimming 

PE day is Thursday - Please ensure earrings are taped or removed on these days and that 

children have their PE kits in school.  All children are expected to take part in all PE lessons 

unless a written letter is sent on the day.  Swimming day is Wednesday - please ensure that 

the children have their swimming costume/trunks, towel and goggles, also a warm hat and 

coat for the walk back to school.  
 

Anglo Saxon Workshop 

On Friday 12th January - we will be having a visit from Portal of the Past; this will support our 

learning on the Anglo Saxons.  If the children would like to dress up on the day as an Anglo 

Saxon that would be great, but we have no expectations for everyone to do so. 
 

Music 

For music - we are continuing to concentrate on learning the songs and moves for the Young 

Voices Concert, which is on Tuesday 6th February 2018 (further details will be sent closer to the time). 
 

We look forward to your continued support throughout term three.  Should you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to come to the classroom door at the end of the school 

day, write a note in the home/school communication book or message us on Dojo. 
 

Mrs Healey & Mrs Wellard 
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